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VanMouwerik Reid

From: steve richmond <tigardtire.autoservice@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 8:41 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
I have a small business of 3 . I could not stay in business with out 1 employee for 3 weeks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
steve richmond 
13710 SW Ash Ave 
Portland, OR 97223 
tigardtire.autoservice@hotmail.com 
 


